




 
 
The most important value we consider at Meddyg Care is recognising that all our residents are 
individuals and need to be treated as such. 
 
A personalised care plan is made for all new residents that considers specific needs, history, 
preferences and beliefs. We believe it is important to involve residents in making choices as 
much as possible about every aspect of their care and life at Meddyg Care. 
 
Admission to Meddyg Care should not mean losing contact with those closest to you nor should 
it mean giving up lifelong hobbies, pursuits and interests. We want Meddyg Care to feel like a 
home and strive to give our residents all the freedoms to do what you would do at home. 
 
We are constantly working to improve our services by offering extra training to staff and re-
searching the latest innovations. We listen to the comments of residents and adapt our ap-
proach to better suit our residents needs. 
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The most important value we consider at Meddyg Care is recognising that all our residents are 
individuals and need to be treated as such. 
 
A personalised care plan is made for all new residents that considers specific needs, history, 
preferences and beliefs. We believe it is important to involve residents in making choices as 
much as possible about every aspect of their care and life at Meddyg Care. 
 
Admission to Meddyg Care should not mean losing contact with those closest to you nor should 
it mean giving up lifelong hobbies, pursuits and interests. We want Meddyg Care to feel like a 
home and strive to give our residents all the freedoms to do what you would do at home. 
 
We are constantly working to improve our services by offering extra training to staff and re-
searching the latest innovations. We listen to the comments of residents and adapt our ap-
proach to better suit our residents needs. 

                             Our Values  



 
 
The most important value we consider at Meddyg Care is recognising that all our residents are 
individuals and need to be treated as such. 
 
A personalised care plan is made for all new residents that considers specific needs, history, 
preferences and beliefs. We believe it is important to involve residents in making choices as 
much as possible about every aspect of their care and life at Meddyg Care. 
 
Admission to Meddyg Care should not mean losing contact with those closest to you nor should 
it mean giving up lifelong hobbies, pursuits and interests. We want Meddyg Care to feel like a 
home and strive to give our residents all the freedoms to do what you would do at home. 
 
We are constantly working to improve our services by offering extra training to staff and re-
searching the latest innovations. We listen to the comments of residents and adapt our ap-
proach to better suit our residents needs. 

                             Our Values  




























